
 

Covid-19 Policy, under the Orange Traffic Light System  

As at January 2022 

 

1. Vaccination status 

 

- Our club requires that all playing members must be at least double 

vaccinated. 

- If you have not already had your Vaccine Pass recorded at the Club, then 

please bring it along and show it to our Health and Safety Officer, our 

President, or the Club Director (as at January 2022 Di Lester, Kevin Stacey or 

Margaret Robertson respectively).  Alternatively, it can be emailed to Di at 

Dianne@mccabeandcompany.co.nz.  This will enable it to be recorded on 

our system.   

- If you have a medical exemption issued by the Ministry of Health, then this 

will also need to be sighted and scanned. 

 

2. Playing conditions 

 

- Please do not come to the Club if you, or anyone in your household are 

unwell (particularly having cold or flu-like symptoms) or are awaiting the 

results of a Covid-19 test. 

- Please maintain good hygiene standards, including hand washing and 

sanitising. 

 

3. Visitors 

 

- Visitors are welcome, provided that they can show a current and valid 

Vaccine Pass.  Their passes must be shown to any of Di Lester, Kevin Stacey 

or Margaret Robertson, and in their absence then to a committee member. 

 

4. Mask wearing 

 

- NZBridge advises that under the current framework, wearing of masks is 

highly encouraged but not mandatory. 

- Our policy endorses this approach. 
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